
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Kia Ora 
 

Kia Ora  

Lots of the club championships 
have been played recently: 

Singles: 

Lady's winner: Sosiona Simpson 
runner up Yvonne Lipsham 
Men's winner: Jeremy Brosnan, 
runner up Rossco Monteith 
 
1-5yr Junior Pairs: 
Winners: Lee Merrett & Paul 
Chappell 
Runners up: Richard Salter and 
Cheve Catlin 
 
Then it was a great day on the 
green Sunday for the St Patrick's 
Day tournament. 

The Winners of the tournament were 
Jeff Tough, Lee Merreit & Jenny 
Tough.  
Runners up were Steve and his 
teammates from Balmoral Bowling 
Club.  
 
Photographs from champs can been 
seen on the club's Facebook page. 

This Friday 28th March at 4pm 
(weather permitting) Barry Shaw 
and Dean Mullins will play a 
potential final in the veteran 
singles. It would  be great to see 
folks come down to watch and have 
a drink or two. 

Just so you know it is a potential 
final because Dean has 2 lives and 
Barry has 1, so if Dean wins it’s 
all over but if Barry wins then 
they have to play again. 

 

The club's AGM is in a couple of 
months and the call for committee 
papers and nominations will be up 
on a noticeboard in the club at 
the start of May. Please start 
giving thought to issues you'd 
like raised or members you'd like 
to nominate to be on the 
committee.   
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Time for a tidy 

 

The locker room is looking a bit 
messy at the moment, with some 
sets of bowls being left on the 
floor and spiderwebs on some older 
gear. 

As a start towards a clear out 
we've put red ribbons on all the 
lockers and bowls bags. If you 
have gear here please pay a visit 
and take the ribbon off your 
locker and/or bag so we know they 
haven't been abandoned. 

After a month the club executive 
will decide what to do with any 
gear that doesn't seem to have an 
loving owner.  

 

The picks lists and post-box are 
on the bar; fill a slip out and 
drop it in the box. Entry costs 
$10 for the season, Ivan will 
track you down for payment.  

It's time to return last season's 
trophies! 

If you are lucky enough to have 1, 
2, or even 3 please put them in 
the back office ASAP. 

Thanks Fay.  

Coming up 

 

7th April, 9am start 
Prize Pool $1500, sponsored by  
The Trusts 
Entry $20pp morning & afternoon 
teas & lunch provided  
Open to all clubs 
Attire: Whites or club colours 
Entries email gebowls@outlook.com 
or put your name up on the board  
 
Mid-Week Progressive 
Tuesday 9th March 
This is single entry & Mufti with 
an entry fee of $5.00. names in by 
9.45 am for a 10.00am start. Bring 
your own lunch. 
 

  


